
Upcoming Meetings
Te Hāwera Community Board
Monday 19 August, 11am

Pātea Community Board
Monday 19 August, 4pm
Kākaramea Hall, 2192 Main South 
Road, Kakaramea

Eltham-Kaponga Community Board
Wednesday 21 August, 10.30am
Rāwhitiroa Hall, 4 Horoi Road, 
Rāwhitiroa 

Taranaki Coastal Community Board
Wednesday 21 August, 2.30pm
Coastal Care, 26 Napier Street, 
Ōpunakē 

Risk and Assurance Committee
Monday 26 August, 10am

Te Kāhui Matauraura
Wednesday 28 August, 10am

Environment and Hearings Committee
Wednesday 28 August, 4pm

Extraordinary Council 
Freedom Camping Bylaw Hearing
Monday 2 September, 9am

Policy and Strategy Committee
Monday 2 September, 1pm

Extraordinary Council 
To hear submissions on the Road 
Renaming at the South Taranaki 
Business Park
Wednesday 4 September, 1pm

Unless specified, meetings are 
held in the Council Chambers, 
Administration Building, Albion 
Street, Hāwera. 

www.southtaranaki.com
Ph: (06) 278 0555 or 0800 111 323

Be the first to know. 

 Download Antenno.

He karere tā te Kaunihera ō Taranaki ki te Tonga  News from the South Taranaki District Council

Tuia Taitonga

Southlink

Entries close at 11.59pm on 
Tuesday 20 August.

R16
event

THE GREAT 
COMEDY NIGHT

ELTHAM - FRI 23 AUGELTHAM - FRI 23 AUG
HAWERA - SAT 24 AUGHAWERA - SAT 24 AUG

__HOSTED 
BY BEN 
HURLEY

$30 PER PERSON FOR THEATRE SEATING OR 
$400 FOR A TABLE OF 10 (ELTHAM ONLY), INCLUDES NIBBLES

ONE WEEK TO GO! TICKETS ON SALE NOW AT THE SOUTH TARANAKI I SITE AND ELTHAM LIBRARYPLUS

WASTE-EDwith Kate
Want to learn some tips and tricks on how to make the most of your new set of bins?  
Council is bringing the ever-popular Kate Fenwick (formerly Meads) to town for a workshop 
to help our locals reduce their waste, care for our beautiful environment and give practical 
and useable tips and tricks for the new food scrap bins. 
If you're often puzzled by recycling and unsure if it makes a difference, this session is for you. 
Kate will clarify where waste and recycling actually ends up in New Zealand and explain your 
crucial role in managing your own waste. Whether you’re just starting your journey toward 
waste reduction or looking to deepen your existing knowledge, this seminar is the perfect 
opportunity to make a positive impact.
For over 17 years, Kate Fenwick has been delivering entertaining and inspiring waste 
minimisation events and campaigns across the country at countless towns and cities. She 
doesn’t preach about being “completely waste free”, but rather focuses on educating and 
inspiring participants on a variety of changes they could make every day. Don't miss out 
on this opportunity, full of witty humour, reality checks, and encouragement that may also 
challenge your thinking about trash!

Spaces are limited. Tickets are just $10, including a gift pack valued at $40! Get your tickets 
now from www.wastedkate.co.nz

Tuesday 10 September 2024

TSB Hub | Southern Lounge  
Camberwell Road, Hāwera

TICKETS
$10 per 
person

6pm - 8pm

Recycle old cell phones at your nearest LibraryPlus
Have an old mobile phone lying around? Don’t know what to do with 
it? 
Drop it into your local LibraryPlus where it will be recycled!  It doesn't 
matter if it is working or not, has a broken screen or even if it doesn’t 
turn on, we want them all! Council is working with RE:Mobile to 
recycle all unwanted mobile phones. Inside any smartphone are 
over 20 different materials used to make it function, including gold, 
silver, palladium and platinum. While most of these materials are 
only present in each phone in small amounts (there are about 0.034g 
of gold and 0.34g of silver in the typical iPhone), it all adds up, 
especially when there are an estimated seven billion mobile phones 
in use world wide.
The great news is that nearly all parts of your mobile phone can be 
recycled and reused to make new devices.
Before you donate your mobile phone, there are five steps we 
encourage you to do:

1.	 If the phone still turns on, disconnect it from any cloud service 
and complete a factory reset to erase any data from the phone.

2.	 Remove your sim card from the phone and keep it.
3.	 Leave the battery in the phone.
4.	 Switch the phone off.
5.	 Drop it into your local LibraryPlus.
It's as easy as that! For every phone recycled, RE:Mobile donate 
money to Sustainable Coastlines, a multi award-winning New Zealand 
charity working hard to look after the waterways and coastlines we 
all love.
Learn more about what RE:Mobile does at 
www.remobile.org.nz
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